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Kate Masters

Subject: FW: Bettergrow Resource Recovery Facility SSD 7401 - Comments

From: Mark Castelli [mailto:Mark.Castelli@fire.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 8 June 2017 3:49 PM 

To: Kate Masters <Kate.Masters@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Cc: Arthur Brown <Arthur.Brown@fire.nsw.gov.au>; Fire Safety <FireSafety@fire.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Bettergrow Resource Recovery Facility SSD 7401 - Comments 

 

Hi Kate 

 

I have reviewed the EIS and due to the nature of the material processed, and its low risk in terms of combustibility, I 

advise that FRNSW will not be providing a submission. Apologies for not providing FRNSW advice earlier. 

 

 

 

 
 

Regards 

Station Officer Mark Castelli  
Team Leader  
Fire Safety Assessment Unit 


